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TECHNICAL CIRCULAR No. 337 of 2nd May 2016 
 

To:  All Surveyors/Auditors 

Applicable 
to flag: 

 All Flags 

Subject:      Panama Canal’s Emission Reduction Initiatives 

Reference:      MEPC 69 

 
Panama Canal’s Emission Reduction Initiatives 

The Panama Canal participated as a part of the Panamanian delegation at MEPC 69 and 

shared a statement highlighting the importance of the Panama Canal route helping in the 

reduction of greenhouse gas emissions by vessels using the waterway.  

The Panama Canal Expansion will allow greater capacity vessels to transit, which will require 

fewer cargo movements, therefore reducing fuel consumption and CO2 emissions. Once 

inaugurated on June 26, 2016, the Expanded Canal will reduce CO2 emissions by an estimated 

160 million tons in the first 10 years of operation. 

The Panama Canal will implement a module of CO2 emissions offered to the maritime industry. 

This module will calculate and report the CO2 emissions of global trade routes, helping shipping 

organizations and shippers identify the cost variables and environmental factors of each route.  

The Panama Canal will hold a draw on Friday, April 29, to select the first vessel which will transit 

through the Expanded Canal when it is inaugurated on Sunday, June 26. 

REFERENCES:  

-  MEPC 69 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  No. 

Kindest Regards, 
Cosmin Bozenovici 
Naval Architect – Conarina Technical Head Office 


